
Greenwell Point Public School  

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mr Gordon Parrish                  23rd November, 2015                          Term 4  Week 8 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents,  
 
Well its week 8 of term 4, this term is flying by.  

All students are actively engaged in our 

Gymnastics program on Monday mornings 

and they all seem to be having fun. This is 

another initiative being offered to our stu-

dents through the Sporting Schools program 

and it is coaching that we would not normally 

be able to offer here at school.  

Backyard League starts this week for our 

3/4/5/6 class and it will run between 2 and 3 

pm for the next 2 Thursdays, sounds like fun! 

On Wednesday our Year Sixers will be head-

ing into the Shoalhaven Campus of the Univer-

sity of Wollongong to take part in the 

KidsIn2Uni visit. Swim Scheme will conclude 

this Friday, thanks Mr and Mrs Wilko for what 

has been a very enjoyable 2 weeks for all the 

students involved. Kindy 2016 Orientation Day will be held this Friday in the 

Kindergarten classroom. Our existing Kinders will be covered while Mrs Bow-

man is involved in this and the parent information session and morning tea will 

be held in the Library. 

Don’t forget our Charity Walk A Thon has been moved to the 4
th

 of Decem-

ber, with our students heading down to the Boat Ramp Park at 11 am. After 

the Walk A Thon we will be having a Sausage Sizzle lunch (make sure your 

orders are in) and are then hoping to go to the pool for a swim. Please watch 

out for a permission note. Please encourage you children to collect as many 

sponsors as possible; all monies raised goes to support 3 great charities. See 

our Facebook page for more information. 

At this stage we are hoping to hold our Student Fun Day on Wednesday the 

9th of December with a trip into the Nowra Gymnastics Centre, before return-

ing to Greenwell Point for a BBQ and a swim. Please watch out for a permis-

sion note with more information soon. 

Presentation Day this year will be held on Monday 14th of December at 

1:00pm in the school hall. It would be great to see as many parents and family 

members there as possible. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
 
NOVEMBER 
 
 
16- 
27 Swimming Scheme 
 
25 Book Club due back 
 
DECEMBER 
 
2 Dress orders due 
 
9 School Fun Day 
 
14 School Presentation 
 1pm—school hall  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Art by:  Aisha Smith 



Unfortunately due to personal reasons Mrs Spelta has not been with us here at Greenwell Point Public 

School over the past week and this will be the case for the remainder of the year. I would like to thank 

Mrs Spelta for all her hard work this year. Mrs Williams will be taking 1/2 for the remainder of the year and 

I would like to assure parents that it will be business as usual in the 1/2 classroom and Mrs Williams is 

being very ably supported by the rest of the staff. If any parent has any concerns then please do not hesi-

tate to contact me here at school. 

Kind regards 
Gordon Parrish 
Relieving Principal 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
This week the meal deal is ham, cheese and pineapple pizza or a chicken burger.   
 
BOOK CLUB 
All book club orders are due back no later than 25th November, 2015. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP—DRESSES 
Girls dress uniforms will be ordered on the 2nd December, 2015.  All deposits and money are to be in 
then for you to receive your order. 
 
LIBRARY BOOKS 
Could all families please return their library books this week.  We will be doing a library stocktake  at the 
beginning of December.  Please search all hiding holes for your books. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 

MEAL DEAL– Wednesday 25th November, 2015 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………..  to receive a meal deal consist-
ing of a ham, cheese and pineapple pizza or a chicken burger, a bag of popcorn/chips and popper for $5.  
All students need to provide recess. Muffins can be purchased for 50 cents, ice blocks 50 cents, custard 
cups now $1, 1/4  frozen orange 20 cents each and garlic subs $1. 

 

…………………………………                                 …………………… 

Parent Signature                                                      Date 

 

 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Best Wishes to: 

Natalie in Year 3/4/5/6 turned 10 last Wednesday 

Sam in Year 1/2 turns 8 on Saturday 


